Friday, April 5, 2024 



School News


Solar Eclipse April 8 - No School. Children and adults must not look at the sun or the direction of the sun during the solar eclipse under any circumstances. Ultraviolet light which we cannot sense with our eyes is still coming from the sun during a solar eclipse and can permanently damage the retina of the eye. The retina has no pain detection nerve endings so damage can occur without a person being aware.

Next week will mark the end of the holy month of Ramadan. From our Fielding family to yours we wish you Eid Mubark and an enjoyable celebration with family, friends and loved ones.

Opportunity - Grade Eight Students
Paramedic Awareness Week Camp applications are open and due April 12! 
Camp is occurring July 15-19, 2024 at Ottawa Paramedic Service headquarters, 2465 Don Reid Drive, Ottawa.  Application deadline is end of day April 12, 2024. Successful applicants will receive a confirmation email by May 1, 2024.  Participants will earn the following certifications during camp:Standard first aid, CPR level C, AED
The same camp is being offered through a mosque on different dates:
https://www.mymasjid.ca/ottawa-paramedics-camp/#learn

You can find our Fielding Wear as well as the Graduation Wear.  
All Orders delivered to the school must be made before June 3, 2024
https://www.myschoolclothing.com/collections/fielding-drive-elementary-school

